
NATHANIEL ALEXANDER OWINGS

February 4, 1970

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino Del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Miss Gilpin:

During one of the periodic clean-ups in the Graphics 
Department, these turned up.

At any rate, I thought perhaps you might like to have 
them returned, and here they are.

Sincerely yours,

Peg Ireland
Secretary to Mr. Owings

ONE MARITIME PLAZA, SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 94111


